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ids whxle their parénts were

/ Nzgermn Weekly gathered that the Nwankpas
had lived in the house for about 24 years before the
unfortunate incident occurred.

A visit to the scene at 14 Afua Street, Eguare-
Ekpoma in Esan West local government area of the
state, showed that only the part accommodated by
the Nwankpas was affected while the main building
occupied by the landlord was intact.
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